Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 12, 2020, 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
PLACE: GoToWebinar: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8828682957142546189
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATON
Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Master Plan (EVMP) Stakeholder Webinar
The Florida Department of Transportation is hosting a webinar for the Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Master Plan on Tuesday, November 12, 2020, 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. This webinar is being held to provide updates on the development of electric vehicle charging station infrastructure along the State Highway System (SHS), as mandated by Senate Bill 7018, and solicit feedback.
GoToWebinar: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8828682957142546189
Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Jennifer Fortunas, P.E., Project Manager, by phone (850)414-5396 or by email at jennifer.fortunas@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the webinar. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jennifer Fortunas, P.E., Project Manager, at (850)414-5396 or by email at FDOT.EVMP@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Fortunas, P.E., Project Manager, by phone (850)414-5396 or by email at jennifer.fortunas@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Jennifer Fortunas, P.E., Project Manager, by phone (850)414-5396 or by email at jennifer.fortunas@dot.state.fl.us.
